
 

Late Cancellation/No Show Penalty Fees -  

For Golf Flight Bookings and  

Night Golfing Changes 
 

Dear Golfers, 

With effect from 1 March 2015, a penalty fee of $500 +7% GST per flight will be 

imposed for late cancellations/no shows on the golfers who book the flight: 

 

Weekdays 

The penalty fee will be charged to golfers who cancel the game with less than 24 

hours of notice from the allotted tee-off time or there is a no show on the date of 

play. 

 

Weekends/Public Holidays 

The penalty fee will be charged to golfers who cancel the game with less than 48 

hours of notice from the allotted tee-off time or there is a no show on the date of 

play. 

 

Night Golfing 

Night golfing is restricted to once a week and is available only on Thursdays. Golfers 

who wish to golf on other nights (e.g. Wednesday, Friday or Saturday) may arrange 1 

week in advance with the Golf Department, subject to availability and a minimum of 

eight (8) flights is required. 

 

Similarly the penalty fee will be charged to golfers who cancel the booking with less 

than 48 hours of notice from the allotted tee-off time or there is a no show on the 

date of play for night golfing. 
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